ST, VVCLJHGDUQY, WAL LG, AT 3 Ve
To: Kenneth | Curran
Subject: RE: Congressman Pocan; USPS assistance

Mr. Curran,

I'hope this message finds you well. | just spoke with our USPS liaison and we have been informed that
the USPS Office of the Inspector Generat unfortunately decided not to pursue the investigation because
itis a management issue (i.e. manager aperations). The liaison followed up with management at the
Madison facility and shared that there have been several “stand ups” or group talks where general
discussion among employees has taken place. Also, the manager shared that a superviser has been
assigned to monitor employeas (o ensure that they are taking proper timed breaks and that no one is
overstepping their bounds on break time. We are hopeful this will aid the situation.

While | know this response may not be the outcome we had hoped for, | am encouraged that efforts are

being made to change the culture of the workplace. From the QIG’s perspective, this is their final
response to your concerns. if you have further concerns, | have been informed that you may appeal,

fhope this information s helpful.
Sincerely,

lessica
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